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Invitation - Market Interest Day  

The Hearing Protection, Communications and Situational Awareness Programme  

 

The Senior Responsible Owner (SRO) of the Hearing Protection & Communications 

Programme is inviting you to participate as a supplier at our upcoming Market Interest Day, 

scheduled for Thursday 15th May 0930 – 1600 hrs at Warminster Garrison, Waterloo Lines, 

Warminster BA12 0DJ. 

Given your expertise in military-grade hearing protection and situational awareness 

technology, we believe this event would be an excellent opportunity for your company to 

demonstrate its innovative solutions to a targeted audience of military professionals and 

defence industry leaders. 

The Market Interest Day will focus on the latest advancements in hearing protection, 

situational awareness and overall safety for military personnel operating in complex and 

high-risk environments.  Attendees will include military personnel, defence contractors, 

safety experts and other key stakeholders.  

During the event, we will host expert-led sessions and presentations of our work to date and 

panel discussions. 

Please note that, due to national security considerations in relation to our organisation at the 

selected venue, we reserve the right to limit participation.  As such, participants will be required 

to hold Security Clearance (SC) as a minimum to attend. 

We would be grateful if you could confirm your interest and participation in this event via the 

online registration tool, a link to which has been provided below:  

HPCSA MS Form 

The deadline for responses is Wednesday 30th April 2025.   

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=7WB3vlNZS0iuldChbfoJ5RISu-mDGEBFstySMnyeHZpUMldYUEdMRTlEQk9GNVI0Ukg1UlkxWTA5MC4u
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Further details in terms of the venue, event timings and full agenda will be provided to 

confirmed attendees in due course. 

If you require any additional information in the meantime, please contact Mark Bartlett at 

mark.bartlett105@mod.gov.uk . 

Thank you for considering our invitation and we look forward to the opportunity to collaborate 

and make this early engagement event a significant milestone in advancing critical military 

safety and situational awareness equipment. 

 

Sincerely, 

Peter J Hoadley 

Senior Responsible Officer and Deputy Head, Military Capability Delivery 

  

MOD is publishing this announcement without any commitment to issue an invitation 

to tender or place a contract. You must not interpret this announcement, or any 

subsequent activity, as intention of such. 
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